
TOWN OF HAMPSTEAD - BOARD OF SELECTMEN LETTERHEAD 

ADDRESSEE: PUC 

March 24, 2021 

Amended application for Intervenor Status 

Town of Hampstead, NH 

with regard to the Hampstead Area Water Company 

The Town of Hampstead, NH Board of Selectmen (the Board) previously submitted an application to the 

PUC for Intervenor status with regard to the subject issue. The Board is hereby submitting this 

AMENDED application for Intervenor status to include the Officers of the Board's Water Resources 

Committee, specifically the following persons: 

Kenneth A. Richards, PG, PE 

James McHale 

Stephanie Spyvee 

These persons are duly appointed representatives of the Board and thus represent the Town of 

Hampstead, a Hampstead Area Water Company customer, in this matter. Please contact me 

immediately with any questions or concerns regarding this request. 

Laurie Warnock 

NH Board of Selectmen 


